
 

                                                                        

MEDIA ADVISORY: CCSO offices to close 

Tuesday due to severe weather 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

MONDAY, JANUARY 8, 2024 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office lobby will be closed 

Tuesday, Jan. 9, 2024, due to expected severe weather conditions. This includes the sex 
offender registry office at 3691 Leeds Ave. 
  
However, the Sheriff Al Cannon Detention Center lobby, at 3841 Leeds Ave., will remain open 
with the exception of fingerprinting.   
  
Media personnel with inquiries can contact Charleston County Sheriff’s Office Public Information 
Officer Alexis Douglas at 843-666-1990 or adouglas@charlestoncounty.org.  
  
Stay safe.  
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